Beydler, Van

Subject: State Holiday on Friday, May 8, 2020

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 1:25 PM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: State Holiday on Friday, May 8, 2020

Just a reminder — Friday, May 8, 2020, Truman Day is a State Holiday and our Office will be closed.

Thank you!!

Soil and Water Conservation Program

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.

Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




